
As we continue to expand
the availability of specialty

orthopaedic care in
Southern Illinois, OISI has

re-opened our Urgent
Care/Walk-In Clinic with a

dedicated provider,
Kali Moe, FNP!

Come see us today!

8-4:30p M-Thr; 8-3:30p
F; Closed 11:30a-1p for lunch

The Urgent Care/Walk-In Clinic is only for patients who have incurred new musculoskeletal injuries in the
past 48 hours and in need of urgent review by a medical professional. Please note that our clinic is not a
substitute for the emergency room but rather an alternative to the long wait-times at area hospitals.


